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TOWN OF NEVERSINK TOWN BOARD 

PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES 
PROPOSAL TO ESTABLISH THE CLARYVILLE-NEVERSINK 

SEPTIC MAINTENANCE DISTRICT 
NOVEMBER 14, 2018 

 

 
CALL TO ORDER 
The Public Hearing with regard to the proposal to establish the Claryville-Neversink 

Septic Maintenance District was called to order at 7:15 P.M. by Supervisor Chris 
Mathews with the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 
ROLL CALL  
 Board Members: 

 Supervisor Chris Mathews    PRESENT 
 Councilman Keith Zanetti    PRESENT 

 Councilman Michael Brooks   PRESENT 
 Councilman Scott Grey    PRESENT 

 Councilman Richard Coombe Jr.   OUT OF TOWN 
 
 Other Officials: 

 Town Attorney Walter Garigliano  PRESENT 
 Code Enforcement Officer Keith Stryker PRESENT 

Highway Superintendent Preston Kelly  PRESENT 
 
GUESTS 

 Kevin Young    Henry Lamont 
 Brent Gotsch    Jamie Dymond Brooks 

 Kim Lucak    Cher Wahl      
 Walt Zeitschel 
   

The Town Clerk read the Notice of Public Hearing as published and 
posted. 
  

 Kevin Young, Attorney for CWC, reviewed the Septic Maintenance Program 

for those who were present. 
    

There were no comments or concerns from anyone present. 
 
On motion by Councilman Keith Zanetti, seconded by Councilman Scott Grey, put to 

a vote and UNANIMOUSLY CARRIED the Public Hearing was closed at 7:28 P.M. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

 
______________________ 

Lisa Garigliano, Town Clerk 


